
Charges for Service 

As stated above, New Day Children’s Center will make every effort to remain open for service; however, in 

the event that hazardous conditions make it impossible to remain open, we must request regular payment so 

that we can pay our staff. If for some reason the center must remain closed for an extended period of time 

you will not be charged for more than two days in a consecutive five day period.  

 

 


